
Our Parishes, are committed to the safety, well-being and dignity of all  
children ,young people and vulnerable adults.   

We acknowledge the Dja Dja Wurrung & Wadawurrung People as the 
Traditional Custodians of the lands on which our Parish communities 

meet. We pay our respect to Elders, past, present and emerging.  

 

         Creswick/ Daylesford Office—13 Duke St Daylesford   

         E: daylesford@ballarat.catholic.org.au  

         Office hours - Wednesday & Friday 11.30am - 4pm  Thursday 9am - 2pm 

 

         Wendouree Office  -480a Gillies St Wendouree 

          E: wendouree@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

          Office Hours- Wednesday- Friday  9am- 1pm 

Presbytery Address 

13 Duke St Daylesford   

 

 Parish Priest     

Fr Marcello Colasante 

 

 Admin & Safeguarding          

Officer   

Leonie Keynes   

 

Parish School Principals                                               

St Augustine's Creswick 

Michael Heenan  5345 2106 

 

St Michael’s Daylesford 

Tim Hogan 5348 1261  
  

                 Mass Times 

Saturday Vigil  

Wendouree 5.30pm 

Sunday  

Waubra 1st Sunday  8.30am  

Creswick  9.00am  

(First Sunday of each month 

Lay Led Assembly)   

Daylesford 10.30am  

 

 Weekday Mass Times                

November 11th—November 

15th  

Wednesday Daylesford 

10.30am 

Thursday Wendouree 

10.00am 

No Mass Friday at Creswick 

next week 

 

 

November 10th  

2024 

32nd  Sunday in 

Ordinary Time 

Year B 

 

 

 

 

 

We welcome  

Ted Rocky McKenzie 

Child of Bridget & Glenn                  

baptized today at St Augustine's 

with Godparents Shane & Claire 

 

 

St Peter's Singers—Update   

Everyone is invited each            

Thursday, 4.30pm at St Peter's  

Parish Centre.     

 

 

      Office Closed  

 

The Office will be 

closed next Wednesday                 

November 13th.   

 

 

Daylesford Parish Get Together 

The Daylesford Parishioners will gather 

for dinner at Koukla Café in Vincent 

Street Daylesford on Monday November 

11th at 6pm.  

Please RSVP if you wish to attend to Jude 

on 0425 700 328 or 

brown.judebrown@gmail.com 

All welcome 

 

 

 

Clergy Jubilarians Mass 2024   

Mass to celebrate the 2024 Clergy  

Jubilarians will be held on Thursday,  

November 14, 2024 at St Patrick’s  

Cathedral Ballarat at 5.00pm.   

The 2024 clergy Jubilarians are:  

50 years –  Frs Erc Bryant,                            

Paddy Mugavin & Michael O’Toole. 

 25 years – Fr Ed Moloney.   

All are welcome to attend.  

 

 

 

 

Sunday November 24th  

Bishop Paul will celebrate the                     

Feast of Christ the King Mass at             

Creswick and Daylesford as part of the 

Ballarat Diocese’s 150th anniversary. 

A morning tea will be held in the               

Daylesford Parish centre after the Mass. 

Both parishes welcome to attend. 

 
 

Today—Sunday 10th November St Michael’s Primary School Fete                       

10am—3pm 29 Smith St Daylesford. 

Come along today for a family fun time and an opportunity to reflect 

upon the school’s rich history. 

St. Michael’s Primary School, founded by the Presentation Sisters as 

Holy Cross College in 1892, has a proud history of delivering quality 

education for children living in Daylesford and surrounding areas.                             

For many years, families associated with St. Michael’s have worked 

hard to organise a school fete as a fundraising initiative and                

community event. This year they will celebrate 30 years at the Smith 

Street Site. They look forward to getting in touch with past students 

and families, to share their stories and memories.  

Collections during Mass 

The custom in Parishes is for two 

collections to be taken up during 

Mass. 

1st Collection is for the support of 

the Bishop and  the Priests of the 

Diocese.  

2nd collection is for the running 

costs of the Parish including      

maintenance, insurance, wages,  

utilities, grounds etc. 

Thanks to all who contribute. 

 

 

      

     We Pray For               

     Anniversaries 
 

                     Creswick 

Christina Hynes, William Kelly, 

Gerard Keogh, Lorna Roberts 

 

Daylesford 

John Darbin, Clare Dixon,             

John Edwards,                               

Charles Monaghan, Bev Sculley, 

Kathleen Shurgot,                     

Margaret Vendy 

 

For those unwell 

Carol & Ken Marshall 

(Daylesford) 

       Glad Pretty  (Daylesford)               
        
   

 

     Praying  with Pope Francis  

                     November 

For those who have lost a child 

 Let us pray that all parents who 

mourn the loss of a son or     

daughter find support in their 

community and may receive 

peace of heart from the Spirit of 

Consolation.   

Lord, hear us.  

November—A month to remember.  

This month, we remember those that have died. Commencing with   

All Soul’s Day last Saturday and on Monday 11th  Remembrance Day. 

 

“In the month of November, we take time to remember all those dear 
to us who are no longer with us. We also call to mind people who 

walked alongside us in life’s journey for only a brief time, but who 
touched our lives deeply. 

Lord Jesus, you said, ‘I am the Light of the World’. As we light a            
candle, we ask that your light shine on all loved ones who have died. 
May they be bathed always in the light of your love and grace, and 

come to eternal life with you. 
God of Communion, those we love remain with us for love itself lives 

on. 
Cherished memories never fade because a loved one’s gone. Those we 
love can never be more than a thought apart, for as long as there is 

memory, they’ll live on in the heart. 
May we always pray for them. 
May they always pray for us. 

Amen” 
 

 

 

Diocesan Assembly 2024 

The Diocesan Assembly will commence Friday November 15th &             

Saturday16th 2024, at Federation University Mt Helen. Our ministry 

district will have delegates in attendance, along with other                    

parishes in the Diocese, Catholic agencies and organisations. 

 

 

Farewell to Mark Bromley 

After 36 years working in the Finance Office of the Diocese of Ballarat, 

Mark Bromley has retired. Since 2017 Mark has worked part – time 

after his years as Business Manager for both the Diocese and the CDF. 

Mark has provided finance support to our Creswick and Daylesford 

parishes and other parishes across the Diocese. A farewell lunch was 

held during the week at the Diocese for Mark. 

 We wish him well for his retirement and would like to send a big 

thank you from Leonie in the office.  

Ministry District of Creswick, Daylesford & Wendouree St Augustine's  

117 Napier St  

Creswick 

P: 0448 220 685 

 

St Peter's  

13 Duke St  

Daylesford 

P: 0448 220 685 

 

Our Lady Help of Christians 

480a Gillies St  

Wendouree 

P: 03 5339 2302 


